

Wibsey Primary News

Lunches next week

Daily choices

Jacket Potatoes, Paninis, Sandwiches & Fruit.

> No Sandwiches Thursday

Hot Options include

Monday

Cheese Flan/Fajita Pasta Bake

Tuesday

Chicken Tikka Masala/Halal Chicken Korma/Quorn Meatballs

Wednesday

Roast Dinner/Halal Roast Chicken Tikka Dinner/Veggie Mince Shepherds Pie

Thursday

Cheese & tomato Pizza/Mini Meatless Ball Pizza/

Friday

Southern Fried Chicken Goujons/MSC Battered Fish/ Vegetable Dippers

Have a super weekend

NM Cooper

Nigel M. Cooper

Headteacher

Issue 3

19th September 2025

WPS—National Trailblazers

Year 6 have had an amazing start to their music education this half term. We are one of only 3 schools nationally who have introduced Ableton equipment, tech usually only associated with music specialisms in secondary schools and recording studios. Effectively operating



mixing decks,
synthesisers and
electronic
instruments, our
children will be
composing and
recording their own
music.

This is an amazing



opportunity we have especially funded this year. Year 6 parents quiz your children.

<u>Honours Assemblies—</u> <u>further information</u>

As we continue to develop and refine our Honours Assemblies I write to share some further information.

The primary idea behind these assemblies is to enable you to come into school more regularly, especially when your child is being presented with a certificate. This includes Dojo, attendance or homework related certificates. This may change over time as additional rewards are introduced. At Wibsey we consider all awards to be honours, and it is great if you can join us, but all the staff are there congratulating your child if work commitments don't permit.

This week's roundup

Home-School Learning

The big behaviour focus this half term, that we can all practice together at home and at school, centers around manners. Our children are already superb but will have a skill for life if they all automatically, without thinking, routinely remember to

hold doors open for others. The rule for anyone, adult or child, going through a door, has to be to say "thank you", and the person holding the door to say "you're welcome". You'd be surprised how many forget and it needs to become a habit.

This really simple interaction when deeply embedded in day to day behaviour, makes for a really pleasant way of going about the school, at home and within the community that will be noticed as good manners for a whole life.